
GRIZZLIES AT HOME

Everyone loves a yearbook!  
If you haven’t ordered your 

copy yet, go to 
swiphoto.com, and click on 
Gilchrist Elementary.  They 
cost $25, and orders should 

be placed by May 1st.
Snap a pic and share what 

you’re learning at home using 
#gesgrizzliesathome.

We’ve heard of so 
many Grizzlies 

learning to ride bikes 
or trying something 
new while at home!  

We’re proud of you!

Ms. Mendenhall was featured 
as a Leon County Schools’ 

“Classroom Hero” recently.  If 
you would like to see how to 
draw a self portrait with her, 

follow along here:

https://www.facebook.com/Le
onSchools/videos/256462705

486296/

Listen to author Kate 
Messner read The 

Brilliant Deep aloud.  
The link to this coral 

reef book can be 
found in our email.

Congratulations to 
Gilchrist for being 

selected as the 
district winner of the 
FL DOE’s Family and 

Community 
Involvement Award 

for Take a Veteran to 
School Day!


